
                                                                          
                                                                  
                                                                    

 

                                                         
  
 

March 20, 2020 
 

COVID-19 Related Guidance for  
Indiana DFI-licensed Mortgage Lenders and Mortgage Loan Originators (MLOs)  

Regarding Work from Home 
 

The Indiana DFI does not license mortgage branch locations, and it does not have rules or requirements that would 
restrict a Mortgage Lending Licensee’s ability to decide where employees are permitted to work, or otherwise 
restrict an individual DFI-licensed MLO’s ability to work from home. Indiana law does not require that Indiana 
DFI be informed of any change to MLO work locations due to the impact of COVID-19. 
 
Indiana DFI is not able to speak for the Indiana Secretary of State’s expectations regarding its licensed mortgage 
loan originators (MLOs) who engage only in brokering activity. Any questions regarding IN-SOS licensed 
mortgage loan originators (MLOs) should be emailed to securities@sos.in.gov. 
 
If you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to contact our licensing staff at any time.  We stand 
ready to assist as we are able, and appreciate your interest in maintaining employee health while continuing to serve 
Indiana consumers. 
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